
 

February 23, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2172 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2172 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2172 would remove language in existing statutes that require marrying parties to be 

members of the opposite sex and would make related modifications to other portions of the 

marriage licensing statutes. 

 

 The Office of the Attorney General indicates HB 2172 would have no fiscal effect on 

state revenues or expenditures, since it codifies Kansas statutes to federal law. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 

 Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General  


